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News Digest 
 

PHMSA Collaborates with USPS to Promote Hazmat Safety Guidelines for Shipping 

Lithium Batteries. In their continuing effort to improve safety, the U.S. Department of 

Transportation’s (DOT) Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) and 

the U.S. Postal Service (USPS) collaborated and today rolled out a set of safety guidelines for 

those wanting to mail lithium batteries. Persons wishing to ship lithium batteries and electronic 

devices containing lithium batteries should be aware that certain requirements must be met to 

ensure safety. Both agencies are responsible for enforcing the safety standards regarding the 

appropriate labeling and shipment of hazardous materials under PHMSA’s Hazardous Materials 

Regulations for the safe transportation of lithium batteries in commerce. Go here for a copy of 

the safety guidelines: 

https://www.phmsa.dot.gov/sites/phmsa.dot.gov/files/docs/training/hazmat/56781/how-safely-

send-batteries-and-battery-flyer-final-version.pdf. Contact for media: Patricia Klinger, (202) 

366-4831. 
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